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Dear Pastor and Church Family,


	 As 2024 comes to a close, we are filled with gratitude for all that God has done this year. Your prayers and 
faithful support have been a source of  strength and encouragement to us, and we are thrilled to share some 
wonderful updates from our ministry.

A Year of  Growth 
Just recently we had a baptismal service where several individuals publicly 
declared their faith in Christ. Among those baptized were Jeff  and Tanya, a 
couple who both recently accepted Christ. They are now actively 
participating in discipleship. Another highlight was the baptism of  a young 
man named Michael, whose testimony of  salvation has been an inspiration 
to our congregation. Please pray for these new believers as they continue to 
grow in their walk with Christ.


Our church family has been steadily expanding, and it is a blessing to see 
new faces each week. We give God all the glory for these answered prayers!


Exciting Outreach Opportunities 
As we look ahead, we are excited about our upcoming Christmas Family Photo 
Event on November 30th. This outreach is designed to bless families in our 
community with a warm, festive experience while introducing them to the 
love of  Christ. Please pray that this event will open doors for meaningful 
conversations and connections with those who attend. In addition, we are 
preparing for a major mailing campaign in the spring to reach 
approximately 20,000 homes in North Vancouver. Our prayer is that these 
invitations will encourage many to come and hear the Gospel. Please join us 
in praying for God’s provision and guidance as we plan and prepare for this 
effort.


Thank You for Your Support 
None of  this would be possible without your partnership. Your prayers, 
encouragement, and financial support have made a profound difference, not 
only in our lives but also in the lives of  those we minister to. Knowing we 
have a home church and faithful supporters standing with us means more 
than words can express.


Thank you!           Joshua, Erin, Calleigh, Alayna, Raelene, and Lance
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